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Members of the Code4Lib Community: WWW.OCLC.ORG

OCLC is pleased to submit a bid to support the Code4Lib Community by co-hosting the 2010 meeting in
Columbus, Ohio. OCLC has been a major sponsor of the Code4Lib Conference since its inception, and we
relish the opportunity to provide even greater support by co-hosting the meeting with the Columbus
Metropolitan Library, LibLime, OhioLink, OPLIN, and The Ohio State University.

In particular, we are looking forward to organizing along with our co-hosts an opening night all-
conference reception free to all Code4lib 2010 attendees. This reception is a first for the Code4lib
Conference and will provide an excellent opportunity for conference attendees to meet, compare notes
on the first day, and prepare for the days ahead.

We also plan to hold an optional event following the conference for library developers to learn about
and use our growing set of Web and Data Services (aka Grid Services) while having experts available to

assist and answer questions.

Thank you very much for your consideration of our proposal, and we wish you the best of luck, wherever
Code4lLib 2010 is held.

Sincerely,

J a
President and CEO
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